
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to automate labor and social affairs ministry

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed with the Minister of Labor and

Social Affairs, Mr. Ahmed Al-Asadi, the political scene developments and ways to support Al-

Sudani’s government as it is an achievement and service one on 31/10/2022, in addition to

improving ministry’s reality and social segments services.

His Eminence emphasized that the social protection file is the most important indicator of the

success of a service government. H.E. called for the delivery of social service to their

intended recipients fairly and transparently that doesn’t touch on the citizen's dignity.

H.E. emphasized the need to pay attention to people with disabilities as they represent a wide

social segment, indicating that this can only be achieved through combating corruption and

introducing automation and electronic systems when providing services.

H.E. stressed the care of small projects for young people, perpetuating the training and

rehabilitation process, and the importance of helping young people find job opportunities for

themselves, and supporting their ideas and developing them through training and follow-up.


